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Johnson County Community Health Services (JCCHS) is pleased to 
announce the addition of new staff to the home health division of the 

agency to serve residents of Pettis County. 

 

Rosemary Rundlett, RN; Jane Makarewicz, registered physical      
therapist; Deb Cairer, registered physical therapist; and Audrey 
Rush, registered occupational therapist joined the skilled staff at 
Johnson County Community Health services in August to help serve 
patients in Pettis County along with patients in Johnson and        

Lafayette Counties. 

 

ñWe are excited to bring such talented and skilled members on to 
our award winning team.  Rosemary, Jane, Deb, and Audrey all are 
active members in their communities and have been serving Pettis 
County for previous employers for some time.ò said Raylene          

Ballenger, RN, director of 

home health nursing.  

 

Among services that are 
offered are wound care, IV 
therapy, trach teaching, 
ostomy, physical therapy, 
occupational therapy and 
more.  With a team of     
nurses, therapists, and 
aides in addition to billing 
specialists JCCHS is a     
leader in home health      
services for the areas we 

serve. 
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Hepatitis A is a communicable 
disease of the liver caused by 
the Hepatitis A virus.  Those 
infected can become sick for 
several weeks or months and 

may need to be hospitalized.  
People who are homeless, 
using illegal drugs, or men 
who have sex with other men 
are most at risk.  The best 

way to prevent the spread of 
Hepatitis A is to always wash 
your hands with soap and warm 
water after using the restroom, 
changing diapers, and before 
eating and preparing food.  Also 
if you have not been vaccinated, 
for Hepatitis A,  Johnson County 
Community Health Services is 
able to help.  For more            
information call 660-747-6121 
and speak with a member of 
our Public Health team. 

One of many benefits of WIC is 
that it helps to improve birth    
outcomes.  Studies have found 
that WIC participation is           
associated with an increase in 
birth weight and length of        
gestation, as well as a lower rate 
of low birth weight, pre-mature 
birth, and even neonatal           
intensive care admission. 
 

53% of infants born in the U.S. 
are served by WIC! 

 
The WIC team at Johnson    

County Community Health     
Services work closely with   
pregnant mothers to provide          
education, counseling, and     
nutritional support.  The result 
are less complicated deliveries, 
and healthier babies.   
 
WIC is a federally funded        
program that helps families eat 
healthy and stay healthy.   
 
Did you know that the WIC      
office at Johnson County      
Community Health Services 
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can work with families even if 
they live outside of Johnson 
County? 
 
Learn more at                    
JohnsonCountyHealth.org/WIC 


